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Works notice: Monday 23 September 2024
Grose Street and Hospital Road footpath works

From Monday 23 September 2024 for approximately three weeks sections of the pedestrian footpath adjacent
to the RPA Staff and Visitor Car Park on Grose Street and Hospital Road will be closed. Pedestrian access will be
maintained via the dedicated footpath outside the Queen Mary building entrance.

The RPA Staff and Visitor Car Park Level 3B (street level) fire stair doors leading to Grose Street will be closed
for the duration of works. Traffic controllers will be on site and there will be temporary detour signage installed to
help people navigate the construction impacts.

With part of Grose Street currently closed to vehicles, drivers are reminded that there is limited space on Grose
Street to perform a three-point turn and will need to use an alternate route.

The works may produce some noise during saw cutting and we will continue to monitor the activity so we can
minimise impacts where possible. The nature of construction activities could be impacted by weather conditions
or other utility factors and we will notify you of any changes.
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Temporary helicopter landing site

These works are part of the construction of the temporary helicopter landing site, which is expected to be
completed in late 2024. Once operational, the temporary helicopter landing site will be in use for a period of
approximately 24 months. Learn more in the Fact Sheet and FAQs on the project website.

More information

The health, safety and well-being of staff, patients, neighbours and community are our highest priorities.
For any queries relating to this work, please contact the RPA Hospital Redevelopment Team via email
RPARedevelopment@health.nsw.gov.au or phone (02) 9978 5901.
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https://www.rparedevelopment.health.nsw.gov.au/getmedia/a2afad92-54c8-4dfe-984f-523d520a894a/230412_RPA_Fact-Sheet-Helipad-Relocation_A4_V12_1.pdf.aspx
https://www.rparedevelopment.health.nsw.gov.au/getmedia/802e8475-7b2c-498f-80f1-c407ce634bfe/230412_Helipad-Relocation-FAQs_A4_V12_2.pdf.aspx
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